
CABINET – 21 JUNE 2022 
 

ITEM 4 – QUESTIONS FROM COUNTY COUNCILLORS 
 

 

Questions Cabinet Member 

1. COUNCILLOR FREDDIE VAN MIERLO 

 

 
Streetlights around Cuxham Road roundabout, industrial 

estate and Willow close in Watlington have not been 
working for 9 months. SSE had been contracted to fix the 
lights on 06/04/2022 but have failed to do so, despite 

requests by myself and officers to do so. Will the cabinet 
member for highways write to SSE to urgently rectify the 

issue? 
 

COUNCILLOR ANDREW GANT, CABINET MEMBER FOR 
HIGHWAY MANAGEMENT 

 
 

2. COUNCILLOR SALLY POVOLOTSKY 

 
 

The Household Support Fund, how much is being 

requested from government to support our most vulnerable, 
and increasingly vulnerable families and individuals in the 
county, what agencies are we working with and how is this 

funding being distributed into our society given the funding 
has to be committed between April 2022 and September 

2022? Also what % of increase does this council project will 
need additional help, and how will be resource that 
assistance, throughout our services and the wider 

community initiatives that are being created by the week 
and lifelines to their local residents.  

 
 

COUNCILLOR TIM BEARDER, CABINET MEMBER FOR 

ADULT SOCIAL CARE 
 

 



Questions Cabinet Member 

3. COUNCILLOR MARK CHERRY 
 
Can the cabinet member for highways management note the current 
petition by a resident of 59 Edmonds Road , regarding on parking 
issues,  In the Banbury Ruscote locality . Furthermore, seek to 

undertake a survey with relevant parking officers on Oxfordshire 
County Council to look to resolve parking problems in Bretch Hill estate 
and roads like Dover Avenue and Prescott Close in liaison with local 

residents and possible site visit in the near future.  

 

COUNCILLOR ANDREW GANT, CABINET MEMBER FOR 
HIGHWAYS MANAGEMENT 

 


